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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm         

Attendance for this week: Class 1 — 90.0 %  Class 2 —   87.6 % 

Class 3 —  98.0 %        Class 4 –  93.9 %     Whole School — 92.7 

Friday 16th September 2022 

Headteacher Awards: 

Class 1: Daphne for her wonderful horse drawings, Emilia for being kind to new 
friends. 

Class 2: Iris for super listening and working hard. Layla for her fantastic writing 
and letter formation. 

Class 3: Imelda for fantastic perseverance and Lucas for magical Maths work. 

Class 4: Connie and Noah for always being ready for learning.  

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is Emily W 

Politeness Cup for this week is Isaac 

School News:  

Phonic and Early Reading Workshops 

The purpose of this workshop is to share with you how we teach Phonics in Class 1 and 2. Miss 
Langan will go through the programme and share the sounds, technical vocabulary and books with 
you. If you wish to attend please let Miss Langan know through Class Dojo. 

Open Morning 

On Saturday 24th September there is an Open Morning in school. All are welcome to join in. Some 
children in Key Stage 2 may be asked to come in and show prospective parents around our lovely 
school. Please share the event that can be found on Facebook as much as possible to let any parents 
know when we are open. 

Parking 

We thank the parents who have been parking on the institute or pub car parks. The parking buddies 
have been a success in alleviating the parking issues on the narrow part of the High Street. Please 
think carefully as to where you park.  

Macmillan Choir Concert 

Church Eaton Village Choir are performing on Wednesday 28th September at St. Editha’s Church in 
aid of Macmillan Cancer Research, for tickets and more information please contact Daphne on 
(01785) 823958. 

Swimming 

Swimming this week was a huge success and Class 4 thoroughly enjoyed the activity! Swimming will 
continue every Wednesday for this term.        

Parent Pay  

Parent Pay and the meal booking system is now operating. Please book all meals on ParentPay and 
this can be done up to 3 weeks in advance. Note that school meals are free to all pupils in 
Reception, Years 1 & 2. For pupils paying for school meals the cost is now £2.45 per day.  S. Shaw 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 19th September 

School Closed  

Public Holiday for HRH 
Queen Elizabeth II 

funeral 

 

Tuesday 20th September 

Phonics and Early Reading 
Workshop @ 6pm all 

welcome Class 1 

 

Wednesday 21st 
September 

Swimming Class 4 
(9.15am) 

 

Thursday 22nd 
September 

 

 

Friday 23rd September 

 


